Dear Stakeholder:

You are cordially invited to a meeting to discuss ideas for projects associated with unmet needs from the
first round of CDBG-DR funds. A second tranche of limited funding is being allocated to NJ by HUD. The
agenda for the meeting will include an overview of how Sandy impacted the environment and the steps
DEP is taking to respond to these impacts. The meeting will be approximately an hour in length. The
focus of the meeting will be to hear from you about what unmet needs remain in our communities and
how we might address those needs. A summary of the meeting will be taken to record and document
your suggestions and ideas.

The meeting will take place at:

WHEN: December 17th

WHERE: 7th Floor Large Conference Room, DEP 401 East State Street, Trenton
TIME: 10:00 am

Parking is available on the east side of the building. Please RSVP to Heather Hansberry. If you are
unable to attend, please RSVP with your substitute’s name.

Thank you,
Heather Hansberry

Deputy Commissioner Michele Siekerka’s Office
609-292-2908



